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1. PURPOSE OF REPORT

To report back to Committee on Bord na Gaidhlig's assessment of the Council's draft Gaelic
Language Plan and to recommend a revised plan which will then be submitted to the Bord for
formal approval.

2. RECOMMENDATIONS

It is recommended that members:

(i) note the changes being proposed as a result of Bord na Gaidhlig's assessment of the
Council's draft Gaelic Language Plan as outlined in paragraph 4.3 below;

(ii) agree that the revised plan, attached as Appendix 1, should be submitted for formal
approval by the Bord.

3. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS

Approving the plan will have no direct financial implications. Consideration may need to be
given to identifying resources in future to meet any demands arising from implementation of
the plan, and, if so, this will be the subject of future reports to Committee. Members should
note, however, that the Council will apply for grants available from the Gaelic Language Plans
Implementation Fund to help meet any costs.

4. MAIN TEXT

4.1 Reference is made to Article IX of the minute of the Policy and Resources Committee on
24 August 2020, at which members agreed a draft Gaelic Language Plan to be submitted for
assessment by Bord Na Gaidhlig. The draft was submitted in September.

4.2 The process for approval of Gaelic Language Plans is that draft Plans are first assessed by
Bord na Gaidhlig's Plans Panel (Pannal nam Phlanaichean) which gives an assessment of
any changes required in order to fully comply with the Bord's high level aims, the National
Gaelic Language Plan, the Guidance on Developing Gaelic Language Plans and the Gaelic
Language (Scotland) Act 2005. If the Council is happy to make all the required changes, it is
required to submit an updated draft Plan which will then go to the next full Bord meeting with
a recommendation from the Plans Panel that it is approved. If the Council is not prepared to
accept the changes, further discussion would be required with officers of the Bord and a
further draft would have to be submitted for re-assessment.

4.3 The assessment by Bord na Gaidhlig's Plans Panel was received in March 2021. In general,
the members of Pannal na Phlanaichean were supportive of the content of the Council's draft
plan. The panel members were pleased to note the progress that has been made since the
first edition of the plan and recognised the challenges which had been presented to the
Council in submitting the latest edition in line with the statutory deadline, given the impact of
Covid-19. The significant requirements included in the assessment were:

• We should make clear that, in terms of the legislation on Gaelic Language Plans, this
is the second edition of the Council's plan rather than a new, separate plan, and we
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